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Ms Kate Graham  
Ports and Water Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment  
320 Pitt Street  
SYDNEY, NSW 2000 
 
Email: Kate.Graham@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Dear Ms Graham  
 
NOTICE OF EXHIBITION FOR EUROBODALLA SOUTHERN STORAGE, EUROBODALLA, SSD 
7089 

Reference is made to your correspondence received 27 September 2018 notifying the Heritage 
Council of NSW of the exhibition of and inviting comment on the above-mentioned State Significant 
Development which includes the construction and operation of an off-stream water supply storage 
facility and associated ancillary facilities. The following reports were considered in our assessment:  

• Eurobodalla Southern Storage Water Supply, Archaeological Assessment and Aboriginal 
Cultural Heritage Assessment, prepared by Navin Officer, dated August 2018.  

• Eurobodalla Southern Storage Water Supply Environmental Impact Statement, prepared by 
SMEC, dated 27 August 2018.  

The subject site is not within the curtilage of any State Heritage Register (SHR) items nor have any 
historical archaeological sites been identified. No specific comments are provided as no impacts to 
SHR items or State or local archaeological remains have been identified. The recommendation for an 
unexpected finds procedure for the project is supported.  
If you have any questions regarding the above matter please contact Rebecca Newell, Archaeologist, 
at the Heritage Division, Office of Environment and Heritage, on (02) 9873 8632 or by email at 
Rebecca.Newell@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

15 October 2018 
 
Dr Siobhan Lavelle, OAM 
Senior Team Leader, Specialist Services 
Heritage Division 
Office of Environment and Heritage 
 
AS DELEGATE OF THE NSW HERITAGE COUNCIL OF NSW 
 

 
 

Our File No:  EF18/44149 
Our Ref: DOC18/641616 
Your ref: SSD 7089 
 


	NOTICE OF EXHIBITION FOR EUROBODALLA SOUTHERN STORAGE, EUROBODALLA, SSD 7089

